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Department of Finance 

PRIVATIZATION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE 

 

BAGOPIC PILIPINAS 

15 January 2025 

NOTICE OF RENEWAL 

Mx. JAY AR J. LLAMASARES 
Vice President 
D'Arm Security Specialist & Investigation Agency, Inc. 
155 Filinvest II Road, Brgy. Batasan Hills, 
Quezon City 

Dear Mx. Llamasares: 

The Privatization and Management Office (PMO) is pleased to inform you that 
the contract for the Provision of Security Services in PMO Assets is hereby renewed for a 
period of one (1) year from January 1 to December 31, 2025, in the amount of Thirty-Four 
Million Eight Hundred Thousand Three Hundred Thirty-One Pesos and Eighty-Eight 
Centavos (Php34,800,331.88), inclusive of all applicable government taxes. This is in 
accordance with the Guidelines on the Renewal of Regular and Recurring Services (GPPB 
Resolution No. 06-2022) provided under 2016 revised Implementing Rules and 
Regulations (IRR) of Republic Act No. (R.A.) 9184. 

You are hereby required to provide within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of 
this Notice of Renewal, the performance security in the form and amount not less than 
the required percentage of the total contract price under Section 39 of the 2016 Revised 
IRR of RA 9184. 

We appreciate your interest in renewing the contract for Provision of Security 
Services in PMO Assets and we look forward to your satisfactory performance of your 
obligations under the project. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

ATTY. MAAN VANESSA L. DOCTOR 
Chief Privatization Officer 

Head of the Procuring Entity 

Received 

(Signature above printed name) 

,JA0 • 23, 2025 

(Date and Time of Receipt) 
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